














































































[EXTERNAL] RE: AN-072 Supplement #1 - Quick

Joe Greene <jgreene@quickenv.com>
Thu 11/12/2020 11:08 AM
To:  
Cc:  
marie@quickenv.com <marie@quickenv.com>

 
Good morning,
 
I agree to  the supplement #1.
 
Thank you,
 

Joseph P. GreeneJoseph P. Greene
 
Joseph Greene
Principal
 
Quick Environmental
61 Cunningham Avenue
Trenton, NJ 08610
Office (609) 586-4848
Mobile
Fax      
jgreene@quickenv.com
 
 

An Environmental Consulting and Contracting Company

! Please consider the environment before printing this email.

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From:  
Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2020 11:05 AM
To: jgreene@quickenv.com
Subject: AN-072 Supplement #1 - Quick
 
Mr. Greene, 

So the Division of Law can conclude our review of Supplement 1 to Waiver AN-072,
kindly confirm our understanding that the agreement previously entered into between
your company and the State will remain in effect through the extension of the waiver,



as follows: 

The Agreement executed by Quick on June 10, 2020, between Quick and the
State of New Jersey, Department of the Treasury, Division of Purchase and
Property, on behalf of the State of New Jersey, Department of Property
Management and Construction (the “Agreement”), and each of the documents
referenced in paragraph 1 of the Agreement, are and shall be extended and shall
continue in full force and effect for the period of July 1, 2020 through June 30,
2021 in connection with Supplement 1 to Waiver AN-072  for cleaning and
disinfecting services for State of New Jersey buildings with instances of
COVID-19 positive or presumptive positive cases and any subsequent
supplements to Waiver AN-072, except to the extent amended, supplemented or
replaced by a written agreement of the parties.  

Please let me know by return email if you agree with the above. 

Thank you.

Deputy Attorney General
Office of the Attorney General
Division of Law, Treasury - Finance & Benefits
25 Market Street, P.O. Box 106
6th Fl. West, Rm. 6-55
Trenton, NJ 08625-0106
Phone:  
Fax:  
E-Mail:
 
PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE The information contained in this communication from the Office of
the New Jersey Attorney General is privileged and confidential and is intended for the sole use of the
persons or entities who are the addressees. If you are not an intended recipient of this e-mail, the
dissemination, distribution, copying or use of the information it contains is strictly prohibited. If you
have received this communication in error, please immediately contact the Office of the Attorney
General at (609) 292-4925 to arrange for the return of this information.












































































